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Dear colleagues,  
This is the second announcement for the focus meeting "Consensus Cosmic Shear in the 
2020s", which will take place at the IAU General Assembly (IAUGA) 2022 in Busan, 
Republic of Korea on the 10th and 11th of August 2022.   
  
The deadline for abstract submission is Mar. 31st 2022.  
  
The topics to be covered are:  

• Current and future weak lensing surveys  
• Tensions in cosmology 
• Modelling extensions to LCDM 
• Non-standard lensing probes 
• Calibration of source redshift distributions 
• Weak-lensing systematics 

 
More information on the focus meeting can be found on the website: 
https://busan2021fm3.lam.fr/ 
For registration and general information about IAUGA 2022, see http://www.iauga2022.org/.  

Best regards, Angus H Wright & Nicolas Martinet, for the SOC 

 


